
Notice 
Date: 07.11.2022 

Memo No. DHWU/Notice/Budget/18/2022 

In connection with the preparation of budget estimate for the Financial Year 2023-

2024 all the HODs/Co-ordinators are hereby requested to submit the estimate in the 

prescribed format to the office of the Finance Officer, DHWU positively by 25th November 

2022. 

Finance Officer 

Diamond Harbour Women's University 

Copy forwarded for information to: 

1. The Hon'ble Vice Chancellor 

2. Registrar 

3. Controller of Examination 

4. Dean of Students Welfare 

5. Dean of Arts 

6. Dean of Science 

7. All HOD and Coordinators 
8. Office Copy. 

Finance Officer 
Diamond Harbour Women's University 


